
Media 

 

There will be a Media boat on the course both Saturday and Sunday. At different times, sailors 

may be interviewed for Social Media posts. The Media Team will post updates on the NEISA 

and UNH Social media pages. Links will be provided by Friday, April 26th, 2024. 

 

In addition, there will be a Media Boat both on the course – yes, cognizant of wake – as well as 

outside the course, at mark roundings and at the start. Links will be provided to all competitors 

on the Notice Board, located at the Salve Regina FJ docks, after the conclusion of racing on 

Saturday. Check the links frequently, as all photos and media will be available for download. 

 

The Media Team head photographer is Parker Finkelstein and he will be assisted by several other 

photographers. 

 

Parker Finkelstein - parker.finkelstein@gmail.com 

 

mailto:parker.finkelstein@gmail.com

